
 

 
 

The Third Regular Meeting of the Executive Board of the Central Maine Board of Approved Baseball Umpires 
for the 2022 season will be held on Sunday April 10th, 2022 at 6:00 P.M. at Lewiston High School room 
B109 also via Zoom Link listed here https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZUlf-

GtpzspEtKRpucPAAvietIV7RUAA7UW. The interpreter’s clinic will begin at 5:00 P.M. via the same zoom link. 
 

AGENDA 
 

1.     Call to order:            President 
 

2.     Act on Minutes:        Second Regular Meeting – March 27th, 2022 
 

3.     Communications: 
 

4.     Reports: 
 

4.1 Secretary/Treasurer – Shaun Herrick 
4.2 Spring Assignor - Larry LaRochelle 
4.3 Summer Assignor - Barry Fuller 
4.4 Ratings Administrator - Randy Estes 

 
5.     Old Business: 

 
5.1 Connor King Award update 

 
6.     New Business: 

 
7.     Old Business 

 
8.     Adjournment: 
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